
 Emerald Class Newsletter 

3.11.2017 – Term 2 

What have we been learning? 

This week the children have explored exclamation marks and asked questions about artists work. The 

children also had time in the Life Bus with Harold the Giraffe and friends. They learnt about some of the 

organs in the body and the food groups to keep you healthy.  

 

  

We continued to learn about the body throughout the week and made our own human models with organs 

and any body parts we could name. 

 

In maths this week we have been exploring different methods to help us add, using objects, pictorials, and 

counting on using number squares. We also had a very special visitor called Dr Tom Robson who came to 

our class to discuss the different gem powers we can use to help us in life. Please ask your children all 

about the gems!  



 

Each week I will be adding on a mental maths challenge for the children to practise at home with family 

and the children will be asked to demonstrate the maths skill on Thursday. A new challenge will be written 

on this newsletter every Friday.  

Mental Maths: Number sequences forwards.  

Example: Can you carry on a number sequence forwards??  

Adult: 6, 7, 8, 9.  Child: 10, 11, 12, 13. 

 

Next Week 

Continued addition. Beginning to discuss the animal groups based on what they eat. Continue with our 

under the sea dance.  

Dates for you Diary  

Big Blue Day – Dates and TBC  


